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Week Ending 03-05-23 

INCIDENTS: 

02-27-23 
 
At 0929hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0312 for a civil standby at a 
business on SR 39 west of the Village. 
 
At 1229hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0313 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1638hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0314 for a juvenile problem at a 
residence on Lakeview Drive. 
 
At 1951hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0315 for a report of dogs running 
at large on S Washington St. 
 
AT 2121hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0316 for a report of breaking and 
entering at residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2216hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0317 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a residence on S Washington St. 
 
02-28-23 
 
At 1422hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0318 for an animal call at a 
residence on S. Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 2344hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0319 for a report of a suspicious 
vehicle at a business on SR 39. 
 
 

http://www.millersburgohio.com/


03-01-23 
 
At 0949hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0320 for a report of a bad check at 
a residence on N Washington St. 
 
At 1047hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0321 for a report of a vehicle 
driving recklessly coming into the village from the South limit. 
 
At 1420hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0323 for a report of a vehicle 
driving recklessly coming into the village from the North limit. 
 
At 1605hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0324 for a report of an argument 
at a residence on Rustic Dr. 
 
At 1935hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0325 for a report of theft at a 
business on S Washington St.  
 
At 2020hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0326 for a noise complaint at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 2202hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0327 for a report of a disturbance 
at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
03-02-23 
 
At 1052hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0328 for a report of a 911 hang up 
call at a business on S. Clay St. 
 
At 1214hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0329 for a funeral escort through 
town to the south limit. 
 
At 1555hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0330 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
03-03-23 
 
At 1409hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0331 for a funeral escort through 
town to the south limit. 
 
At 1711hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0332 for a report of a dog running 
at large on N Monroe St. 
 
At 2059hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0333 for an alarm at a closed 
business on Glen Dr. 
 
 



03-04-23 
 
At 0319hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0334 for a report of an alarm at a 
closed business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1105hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0335 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1307hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0336 for a funeral escort through 
town to the south limit. 
 
At 1554hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0337 for a report of obstructing 
official business at a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2100hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0338 for a 911 hang up call at a 
residence on Ledges Drive. 
 
03-05-23 
 
At 0629hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0340 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0717hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0341 for a report of criminal 
damaging at a residence on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0727hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0342 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 1527hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0343 to assist a motorist in 
unlocking their vehicle at a business on Trail Drive. 
 
At 1929hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0344 for an alarm at a closed 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 2033hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0345 for a report of theft from a 
business on S. Washington St. 
 
 
Accidents: 
 
03-01-23 
. 
At 1213hrs this department responded to call 23MPD0322 for a two vehicle non-injury 
accident at a business on S Washington St. A report was filed. 


